B Ref. Ares(2015)5819301 - 14/12/2015

DOCUMENT 8
* X %
* *
* *
*
* 4 K
European
Commission
o amene o it ]
Jean-Claude JUNCKER Rue de la Loi, 200

President of the European Commission

B-1049 Brussels
Tel. +32 2
@ec.europa.eu

G

e

"' /." ..l'
Brussels, ' *
Ares (2015) 5425591

Dear ,

I would like to thank you for your letter of 27 November 2015 kindly inviting me to
attend the ETUC Executive Committee to be held on 16 and 17 December 2015 in
Brussels in order to introduce and participate in the discussion of the trade unions'
assessment of the European Commission Work Programme 2016.

Regrettably, 1 am unable to give a positive reply to your invitation due to existing
commitments on the days in question.

May I suggest that you contact the First Vice-President of the Commission
responsible for Better Regulation, Interinstitutional Relations, Rule of Law and the
Charter  of  Fundamental — Rights, Mr  Frans  Timmermans  (e-mail:

nec.europd.ci), to explore the possibilities of participating.

Yours sincerely,

Luropean Trade Union Confederation (ETUC)
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